
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28
8 a.m.

(40.907956, -77.211496)
Parking lot at juncture of Stony Run Road and
Hog Farm Road near Laurelton, Pennsylvania

The PA Game Commission (PGC) is developing a new 

woodcock propagation area on SGL 317 and the local 

chapter is providing volunteers to assist the project.

PGC is prepping the ground with a skid steer and 

volunteers are needed for extensive planting of aspen, 

alder and hawthorne.

Volunteers, please plan to bring work gloves and a 
shovel.

RSVP required to Matt.

Event Contact: Matt Null, Habitat Chair
Matthew.Null@gmail.com

304-771-1825
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